
 

 

This notice shows as Amendment #1 on the BC Bid website. 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

REFERENCE NUMBER:  2018-01 

 

CONSULTING SERVICES FOR 

SUBDIVISION AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICING BYLAW REVIEW & UPDATE 

 

TO ALL PROPONENTS      FEBRUARY 1, 2018 

The correct closing date of February 8, 2018 2pm was updated on the BC Bid website.  The correct date 

of February 8, 2018 has always been correct on the District of Summerland website and on the RFP 

document. 

 
Kris Johnson 
Director of Works & Utilities 
 


